
Village of Ellenville 
Workshop Meeting 

Monday, November 8, 2010 
6:00 p.m. 

 
 

The workshop was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Jeffrey 
Kaplan. 
 

ROLL CALL    Mayor Jeffrey Kaplan                           Present 
                                          Deputy Mayor Raymond Younger       Present 
                                          Trustee Lopez                                     Present                                        
    Trustee Oliveras   Present 
     Trustee Steinhoff   Present 
 
ALSO PRESENT  Mary Sheeley, Village Manger 
    Peter Berger, Village Attorney 
    Michael Sommer, Village Assesor 
    Noreen Dechon, Village Clerk 
 
 

The purpose of this workshop was to meet with our Assessor to 
discuss the wholly exempt section of the Village of Ellenville’s tax 
roll. 
 
Each tax exempt property was discussed to ascertain that they do 
meet the criteria to be tax exempt. 

     
 
EXECUTIVE 
SESSION 
 Motion by Deputy Mayor Younger, seconded by Trustee Lopez to 

enter into Executive Session to discuss collective bargaining at 6:30 
p.m. 

 All in favor – Aye – motion carried. 
 
  

 


